
                                     5821 East 1900 North  -  Eden, Utah  84310 

             Phone: 801-452-4180  Fax:801-452-4199 

  
 

 

 
Dear Terry, 
 
The Ogden Valley Balloon Festival has permission to use Valley Elementary’s parking lot from Friday, 
August 16th, 2019 at 5:00 PM through the end of the Balloon Festival on Saturday August 17th, 2019. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jonathan England 
Valley Elementary  
Principal 


